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February 28, 2025 
 
Hon. Marqueece Harris Dawson, President, Los Angeles City Council 
Hon. Traci Park, Councilwoman, CD 11 
Hon. Adrin Nazarian, Councilmember, CD 2 
All other Hon. Members, Los Angeles City Council (Blumenfeld, Hernandez, Hutt, Jurado, Lee, McOsker, Padilla, 
Price, Raman, Rodriguez, Soto-Martinez, Yaroslavsky) 
 

Via email to all addressees and submission to the City Clerk online filing portal 
 
Re:  CF 25-0006-S38 (Park/Nazarian): report back on creation of Climate Resiliency         
        District for Areas Impacted by the Palisades Fire -- SUPPORT 
 
Dear President Harris-Dawson, Councilwoman Park, Councilmember Nazarian, and all other Members of the Los 
Angeles City Council: 
 
Founded in 1973, Pacific Palisades Community Council (PPCC) is the most broad-based community organization 
and voice of Pacific Palisades. 
 
Our community has suffered the worst catastrophe in the City’s history, resulting in devastation and immense 
suffering for Palisades residents and businesses. As a result, at our regularly scheduled public Board meeting on 
February 27, 2025, on the recommendation of the PPCC Land Use Committee and after full discussion, the PPCC 
board unanimously passed the following motion: 
 
“Pacific Palisades Community Council IPPCC) has been the voice of the Palisades community for 52 years. Although 
devastated by the catastrophic Palisades Fire, our beloved community is strong and is determined to rise again.  PPCC 
accordingly supports Council File 25-0006-S38, which calls for a report back on creation of a Climate Resilience District for 
the directly impacted and adjacent areas of the Pacific Palisades Fire, as an important tool to assist in achieving our 
community’s goal of rebuilding the Palisades.”1 
 
We urge the City Council to adopt the motion in the above-referenced Council File at the earliest opportunity, so 
that the requested report on creation of a Climate Resilience District for impacted areas of Pacific Palisades can be 
initiated without delay.  Thank you for your consideration and anticipated support for this important Council File. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Sue Kohl 
Sue Kohl 
President, Pacific Palisades Community Council 
 

cc:  Hon. Karen Bass, Mayor, City of Los Angeles  

 
1 A motion to support this Council File was recommended by the WRAC Board on February 17, 2025, to the 14 member 
councils in WRAC, which are expected to take up the motion in due course; to date, two additional WRAC member councils 
have passed motions in support (Bel Air-Beverly Crest NC and West LA-Sawtelle NC). 
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